
 

 

 
 

Toastmasters International 
District 72 

Southern New Zealand 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

To:  District Council 
 

Notice is given of a  
 

District Council Meeting 
 

to be held virtually on  
 

Saturday, 07 May 2022 
 

commencing at 1.30 PM 
 

 
Important Notes:  
1. As this is a Virtual District Council meeting, Toastmasters International policy states that there are no 

proxies allowed. Only Club Presidents, Club Vice Presidents Education and District Officers have voting 
rights. This includes the right to propose and second motions. Information for the District Council 
members will be sent out closer to the event.  
 

2. Some items require online voting. At this stage, these will be:  
 
Vote 1:  Election of the 2022-23 District Officers.  (Voting will depend on Floor Candidate nominations.) 
Vote 2: That the proposed assignment of clubs to Areas and Divisions for the 2022-2023 year is 

approved. 
 
3. Online voting will remain open for three minutes each time it is required.    

 
Kayleen Gilder 
District Administration Manager 2021-2022 
26 March 2022 


